
                                                                                    May 19, 2023 

Bloomfield, Iowa 

Courthouse Boardroom 

8:30 A.M. 

 

 The Davis County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Friday, May 19, 2023, 

with Chairman Ron Bride and Member Alan Yahnke present. Member Dave Henderson was 

absent. 

 

Alan Yahnke made motion, seconded by Ron Bride and carried unanimously, to approve 

the agenda. 

 

The Board held discussion regarding plans for the gazebo to be constructed in the 

southwest section of the courtyard. Plans were made regarding electrical, concrete, and general 

construction with local contractors specialized in those areas. Construction is expected to begin 

in the next few weeks. 

 

            Alan Yahnke moved to adjourn; Ron Bride seconded; carried unanimously. 

             

             

                                        _____________________________ 

     

 

       _____________________________ 

ATTEST:   LINDA HUMPHREY 

       DAVIS COUNTY AUDITOR AND 

COMMISSIONER OF ELECTIONS _____________________________ 
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